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                   Wentworth Falls Garden Club






                           (Affiliated with Garden Clubs of Australia Inc.)        

Newsletter
Newsletter No.  246

                                               Month: January 2012
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All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance sheets in the foyer.  
	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	12th January 2012

	Speaker:
	Nicole Clout

	Topic:
	Chelsea Flower Show

	

	Next Meeting:
	9th February 2012

	Speaker:
	Robert Fallon

	Topic:
	Sustainable Gardening

	Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.

Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member



	[image: image1.jpg]


    Dates for Your Diary

	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Events

	(
	8th March Garden Ramble

	
	After general meeting – to be advised

	(
	Friday 27th April

	
	2 gardens – Mt Victoria and Clarence

	
	Cost and time to be confirmed

	
	See more information in notice on this page

	(
	Thursday/Friday 8th/9th November 

	
	1 overnight stay

	
	$75 per room

	
	Red Cow Farm and Whitley – a must see!

	(
	LONG TERM NOTICE

	
	Yes, we’ve booked for Christmas Lunch 2012!

	
	Thursday 6th December

	
	Wentworth Falls Country Club
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From the President…


A Happy and Prosperous New Year to everyone! After a cold and wet December, it is good that we have finally had a hint of summer in the first few days of January, and our gardens have started to move from their state of stagnation into a period of growth now the sun has appeared. 





Your committee has been active in the period since our last meeting, particularly as we again consider the matter of purchasing our own data projector so that we can continue the high level of visual presentation that we as a club have got used to and enjoy month by month. When our speakers have their own equipment, there is no problem but when, as it is today, they do not, we have had to consider hiring or borrowing this, which is not always possible or cost-effective. Therefore we are considering what changes to our subscriptions / meeting costs etc need to be made to maintain this standard. Your opinions are valued and we invite you to speak to one of your Committee members before the next committee meeting on 31 January.





I would also like to remind you that we aim to be a caring community club and so we ask that you inform the club about any members who may not be well, or are unable to get to meetings due to transport difficulties, so that we can take the necessary action to relieve the situation a little.


Let’s work together to make your club even better in 2012!


Henry


	





A Couple of Gardening Tips


To reassess your garden, make a list of the plants you see looking poorly in the dry heat of mid-summer and those that are thriving.


Install a birdbath or place a bowl of water near shrubs for birds to bathe in a drink.


Tip-prune native shrubs that have finished flowering to promote denser lateral growth.


Remove runners from strawberries to focus the plant’s energy on producing more fruit.


Gardening Australia Magazine 2012 Diary








Marlene and Martin would like 2 people to volunteer to take over the morning tea duties in 2012. Due to family commitments it will be difficult for us to continue. We will be very happy to provide training and initial support.











      Friday 27th April 


Mt Victoria: Three arbours, a chain of ponds and a kilometre of craftsman built stone walling enhance vistas throughout this impressive garden. It includes exotic and native species including banksias, grevilleas and much more.





Candlebark: Due to its location in Clarence, autumn comes early, so with luck we should be blessed with autumn colour, mingled amongst the natives. This is an easy access garden.





As we have been asked for native gardens, this should fit the bill.





�	Morning Tea 





Today: Lea Nelson and Anne Tokoli


9th February: Betty Allen and Nancy Pollock 





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Marlene and Martin on: 4757 1854.


A reminder - there is a $2.00 per person contribution for morning tea





Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481





Wentworth Falls Garden Club


PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" ��www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�








Printed by Wentworth Falls Newsagents


24 Station Street, Wentworth Falls


Tel: 4757 1211





Garden Notes January


_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________












Page 2


